
Human Relations Commission

City of Mountain View

Cancellation Notice - Final

Plaza Conference Room and Video Conference, 500 

Castro St., Mountain View, CA 94041

6:30 PMThursday, February 1, 2024

MEETING CANCELED

The Human Relations Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 1, 2024 has been canceled.

The next Human Relations Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, March 7, 2024.
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